
COLOMBO TEA TRADERS’ ASSOCIATION 
C/o. THE CEYLON CHAMBER OF COMMERCE, P.O.Box 274, No. 50, NAVAM MAWATHA, COLOMBO 02. 

Telephone: 5588849; Facsimile: 2449352;  E-mail ; hemaratne@ctta.lk,  
 

 
CIRCULAR NO. 33 OF 2022                      September 9, 2022   
 

 
 
NOTIFICATION TO THE TRADE  
 

 

 Sale of Out lots via the Smart Auction Platform   
 

 
At the Meeting of the CTTA Committee held yesterday, September 9, 2022, it was decided 

to suspend the sale of all Out lots, of Private Factories with effect from Sale number 36, 

scheduled to be held on 13th/14th of September 2022. 

However, the Regional Plantation Companies shall continue to offer Out lots for sale 

through the Smart Auction System. 

The above will be effective until further notice. 

 
 

THE SECRETARIAT 
THE COLOMBO TEA TRADERS’ ASSOCIATION 
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